The regular meeting of the North Bear Chapter of Trout Unlimited was called to order by Bob Bernard at Felix and Oscars at 6:30 PM on January the 8th, 2015.

lowa senator Rob Hogg was the presenter.

* 14 -14

Ben provided some details on the Black Canyon Anglers lodge for the chapter's summer trip.

The board voted to pay for the presenter's dinner.

Jim moved to approve the Secretary's report, Michael seconds. The motion was passed and the minuets were approved.

Michael Moved that the treasurer's report be accepted. Jason seconds. The Motion was passed approving the treasurer's report.

Michael proposed the date of March 14^{th} for the chapter's fundraiser and art show. The board agreed on this date.

Dave updated the board on trout fishing 101 classes. The dates are set and we are looking for volunteers.

Bob is working on planning for the annual meeting on March 11th, 2015. Chapter elections will be held.

Dave gave an update on the fly fishing 101 programs for this spring. The board approved Dave to move forward in working with Wells Fargo on a possible event.

The board approved Bob attending the Environmental Lobby day on February 17th, 2015

Brett gave an update on the Iowa Council-TU rebate. The Rebate total was \$1,697.50

Bob moved to adjourn the meeting, Michael seconds, the meeting was adjourned.

Jason Hochstetler

Chapter secretary